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Springs Wings 
 

 YES, the riding season is over for me.  There 
have been a lot of accidents this year.  I said that 
because I work with an individual that really looks 
at motorcycle accidents that appear in the news.  
When he sees or reads about the accidents he comes 
and tells me about it.  This person’s name is Dennis.  
It wasn’t until he discovered that I was a motorcycle 
instructor that he started to identify different motor-
cycle accidents to me in the paper and on the news.  
One day I came in with a new Tour Master jacket (3 
in 1) that he examined quite thoroughly.  He asked 
questions on the padding, vents, pockets and other 
items that caught his interest.  He was asking ques-
tions like he was going to buy the jacket.  A couple 
of months later I bought a new pair of boots and the 
same similar questions occurred.   
 Now every time there was a motorcycle acci-
dent, he would want to know “What are you in-
structing your students? Why are they not wearing 
helmets? Why are people wearing shorts?  Why are 
they talking on a cell phone while driving”? And 
the questions go on and on.  Dennis is not being 
mean, but he is observing what is going on with 
these different riders.  He is observing what they 
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should be doing by looking at me ride and any-
body else that is doing the responsible thing.  The 
general public is observing our actions and how 
we handle ourselves. The only answer I could 
give him is, “I can only do so much.  I do my best 
to instruct the proper technique and what you 
should do on the road.”  But after the last accident 
in Manitou Springs, Colorado, where Dennis was 
looking so hard to see if that was my boot on TV, 
I realized that he didn’t look at the bike.  The mo-
torcycles that were going down were not Gold 
Wings. It was crouch rockets and cruisers and 
some of the other brand bikes that were having 
the wrecks.  I want to commend everyone on a 
safe riding season and I can tell Dennis that he 
didn’t see any Gold Wings down this year. 

Other People  
Perspective 

 
Ride Well, Earl 

Harder’s Happenings 

 
Since this is the holidays, I decided to give the Chapter Directors a special gift. 

They don’t have to give me an article this month. But I will be beating on their door again 
come January. 

 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO  
TOM & MONICA 

 

O.P.P. 
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Dec. 20, 2008 
 

at 

Chapter I 
Christmas Party 

 
Cocktails and social hour 

5:00-6:00, Cash Bar 

 
Dinner served at 6:00 

 
 

As tradition would have it, 
bring your favorite dessert to share. 

A table will be provided. 
 

Music and dancing  
7:00-10:00 
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Jan 13—Eric & Debbie Hutchins 

 

Jan 11—Joann Hauser 
Jan 12—Marsh Curry 

Jan 14—Donald Roberts 
Jan 17—Bob Nyquist 
Jan 19—Don Moller 

Grand Lake 2nd An-
nual Snowmobile 

Trip January 16-17, 
2009 

Dates to  
Remember 

Dec. 20—CO I Christmas Party 
 
Jan 1—Rich & Donna’s New Year’s Day Ride 
 Ride / breakfast 
 
Jan 10—Officers’ Meeting, Lakewood 
 
Jan 20—Dinner Ride 

Lodging-Western Riviera in Grand Lake 
 

Check-in at 11:00 and ride from Noon until 4 
p.m. - Friday  

Cliff & Myra are planning something different 
for one night during the trip—a chili cook-off 

and dessert bakeoff. 

Put your best recipe forward. 

Chapter Director—Tom & Monica Harder 
 719-481-9044, tmharder@comcast.net 
Asst. Director—Butch & Linda Shelley 
 719-495-5741, butchshelley157@msn.com  
Historian—Vacant 
Newsletter Editor—Linda Shelley 
 719-495-5741, lshelley@animail.net 
Phone Tree Coordinator—Nancy Lockhart 
 719-550-9267, clock0430@comcast.net 
Rider Education—Earl Edwards 
 719-637-0908, Edwards_1500@hotmail.com  
Store—Jeannie Bondurant, 719-599-8495  
Sunshine Committee—Nancy Powell 
 719-471-8570, n.l.powell@att.net 
50/50—Don Cruzan & Cathy Luce  
Treasurer—Paul & Jeannie Bondurant 
 719-599-8495, wings83@worldnet.att.net 
Webmaster—Lewis & Carol Farmer  
 719-481-4235, springwingsweb@yahoo.com  
Couple of the Year (COY) - Cliff & Myra Childs 
 719-266-0258, childs3153@msn.com 
Individual of the Year (IOY) -  Earl Edwards 
 719-637-0908 
 earl.edwards.ctr@cheyennemountain.af.mil 

Chapter I Staff 

 

Jan. Goodies 

Glenn & Alexis 

Jim & Olga 
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1986 Honda GL 1200 SEI,  46,600 
miles, 45-50 MPG,  $ 3500 
Fuel Injected, trip computer, auto 
leveling suspension, cruise control, 
on board air compressor, intercom, 
CB 
new Tulsa extended windshield, 
Dunlap 491 tires. 
 
 Tom, 719-351-2674 

Selling my 2003 Gold Wing ABS, 24,400 miles, new Dunlop Elite III tires, plus other accessories. 
The color is Yellow, in excellent condition  Asking $13,400  
  
Call Dan @ 550-1512, mainewd@msn.com  

My fellow outdoorsmen, as I was flipping through the latest edition of the Jack County Herald, I 
stumbled across a story which made me think of Simon and Garfunkel's classic song entitled 
"Teach Your Children Well 
 
Miss Sally Edwards is a highly esteemed third grade teacher at Jacksboro Elementary. In an ef-
fort to prepare her students for the all-important TAS test, she compiled an exam consisting of 20 
questions, which she administered to her class last Tuesday. The exam purposely covered a 
broad array of topics.   
 
I call your attention to question # 11, which simply read: 
 
LIST, IN ANY ORDER, THE FOUR SEASONS:   
1. ________  2. ________ 3.________  4. ________ 
 
Now, could you possibly imagine that 67% of the students gave the following answer?  
 
1. DOVE SEASON     2. DEER SEASON   3. QUAIL SEASON    4.  TURKEY SEASON  

Seasons in Texas 
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From Wikipedia: An electronic mailing list (sometimes written as elist or e-list) is a special usage of e-mail 
that allows for widespread distribution of information to many Internet users. It is similar to a traditional 
mailing list — a list of names and addresses — as might be kept by an organization for sending publica-
tions to its members or customers, but typically refers to four things: a list of e-mail addresses, the people 
("subscribers") receiving mail at those addresses, the publications (e-mail messages) sent to those ad-
dresses, and a reflector, which is a single e-mail address that, when designated as the recipient of a mes-
sage, will send a copy of that message to all of the subscribers. 
 
The Springs Wings Mailing List has been created as a method to improve communications among members 
of GWRRA Chapter I. It is designed to allow messages from a member to be distributed to all subscribed 
members in an automated manner. In order to prevent spam, you must subscribe to the list be able to 
send/receive messages to/from other subscribers of the mailing list. This list is to be used for communica-
tion purposes with other members and NOT to forward mail you’ve receive to everyone else. Therefore, if 
the list is used to forward mail, the sender will be removed. 
 
To subscribe, send an email to: 
springswings-request@wings.cerskine.com 
The system will respond with a reply to you confirming your wish to subscribe. You must then respond to 
the confirmation to be subscribed to the list. 
Once you are subscribed to the list, to send messages to the other participants, send your message to: 
springswings@wings.cerskine.com. This message will be sent out to all members of the mailing list. 
 
To unsubscribe your name on the mailing list, send a message to: 
springswings-unsubscribe@wings.cerskine.com 
You will receive a confirming message. When you respond to this message, you will be removed from the 
list. 
 
Please note that you may receive a message from a number of different addresses at wings.cerskine.com.  
These addresses include: 

majordomo@wings.cerskine.com 
Owner-springswings@wings.cerskine.com 
springswings-request@wings.cerskine.com 
springswings-bounces@wings.cerskine.com 

As such, you will want to add them to your junk mail filter if you have one. 

Springs Wings Mailing List 
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Visit us at  
www.springswings.org 

Linda & Butch Shelley 
15605 Archer Terrace 
Elbert, CO 80106 

 
 

Mailing Label Goes Here 

 

Apex Sports is one of Colorado’s leading motorcycle dealerships, offering a 
premium selection of new and used motorcycles, ATV’s, custom trikes, and trail-
ers. We provide a wide variety of high quality parts and accessories. Additionally, 
we have a fully certified service department to meet all your needs. 
  
Our staff is dedicated to ensuring that you are completely satisfied in the pur-
chase and ownership of your Apex Sports motorcycle, ATV, or trike. Apex Sports 
is family owned and operated since 1960. 

327 S. Weber, Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
  
Phone (719)475-2437 
Toll Free (800)748-1799 
Fax (179)475-0543 
 
Email:  comments@apexsportsinc.com 

  
January  Goodies 

Glenn & Aleis 
Jim & Olga 

 
Chapter I meeting  

information: 
 

WHEN 
First Saturday of the month, 8:30 

coffee, 9:00 meeting 
 

WHERE 
Holy Cross-Lutheran Church 

4125 Constitution Ave. 


